


Mr. Taguchi’s Photo of the Week above is by William R. - Photography 11.

Mr. Henning’s Grade 8 Design class raced their personally designed cars to finish off semester
one last week.  We also wish Mr. Henning best wishes for a speedy recovery from his shoulder
surgery this month.  Mr. Henning will rejoin us at Rockridge after Spring Break.



Mr. Parker and Ms. Collins arranged a special three-day, two-night trip to Victoria for our
Rockridge Band members. The trip included a multitude of activities. The music students
participated in clinics at the University of Victoria with the principal trombone professor, as well
as the conductor of the UVic Wind Symphony. They also went to the Victoria Symphony to see a
concert which featured mash ups of classical pieces with movie themes! The students also
performed at an elementary school in Sooke, and for our final day, were able to capture the
stunning views on the Malahat Skywalk.



Congratulations to two of our own Rockridge students who participated in last Friday’s
professional development day student panel.  Frank Z. and Caton M. effectively shared their
perspectives on the sense of belonging in WV Schools for all our staff members.  They were
tremendously good speakers and excellent representatives of our school.


